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April 3, 2019 
 
 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
KARLA WENZEL 
121 SW SALMON ST 
PORTLAND, OR  97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 928, Advice No. 19-04 
 
 
On February 15, 2019, PGE filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 
E-18. 
 
This filing, PGE Advice No. 19-04, Schedule 128 Short Term Transition Adjustment 
Update, April 2019 Quarterly Election Window, establishes the 9-month balance of year 
transition adjustment rates under Schedule 128 for customers electing to leave Cost of 
Service or choose Direct Access Service as of April 1, 2019. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of March 21, 
2019, the attached sheets are effective with service rendered on and after April 1, 2019. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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